
Family Message 4/21/2020 

Leesville Middle Families,  

I hope everyone is continuing to make connections with teachers of all classes through remote 
learning. Please take care of yourself and your family. We are thinking of you and hope to see 
you all again soon. 

Thanks for Taking Care of the Pride 

Thanks to PTA for organizing dinner for teachers from Relish! 

Remote Learning – More Adult Supervision Needed 

The new schedule is posted on our ​website​ and shared on Member Hub by each teaching team. 
We are excited to partner with you on this new journey! This link contains additional information 
to assist with remote learning. ​https://bit.ly/lrmsremote 

Beginning Monday, April 13th all classes are in session. It is the expectation that students will 
participate in both core and elective classes. Teachers are discovering that some students may 
need more adult supervision during remote learning. 

For example, when the teacher contacted the parents concerning lack of submitted work the 
parents discovered the assignments were completed and the student was not aware of the 
process for submitting assignments. Other students are communicating with their parents that 
all their work has been completed. When the teacher contacted the parents, students had been 
on-line each day but not attending all classes. 

Thanks so much for following up with students just to ensure the students are taking full 
advantage of remote learning opportunities. Teachers are following the posted schedule and are 
providing approximately two hours of assignments for students each week. This includes 
elective classes. Please contact your son/daughter teachers or an administrator if you need 
assistance. 

Devices for Students 

We are still awaiting the arrival of Chromebooks to support students with remote learning. We 
will contact families to arrange a time to pick up the devices as soon as the devices arrive. 
Thanks so much for your patience. 

 

https://www.wcpss.net/site/default.aspx?PageType=3&DomainID=153&ModuleInstanceID=2805&ViewID=6446EE88-D30C-497E-9316-3F8874B3E108&RenderLoc=0&FlexDataID=177106&PageID=358
https://bit.ly/lrmsremote

